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Louis P. Marsolino 
104 Lamar Road 

Pittsburgh, PA 15241 

June 8,2007 

N.R.C 
Region I 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 
Attn: Mr. Micke Reichard 

Re: N.R.C License 

Dear Sir, 

Marsh Asphalt Inc. is no longer in business. Mr. Joe Miller is no longer an emplc re 
Accordingly, Mr. Louis P. Marsolino is now the new radiation safety officer. We request 
the license to be applicable for storage only. 

We are continuing efforts to dispose of this unit in the appropriate manner. 

Sincerely, 

+P&J?-- ouis P. Mar olino 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

6 /z3/2,7 , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

HIkg&#* 77- L O ~ S ~ - o /  
There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

c] Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number /Po 7 -20 . 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 
@-eel 

Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


